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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

LCG Wins National Institute of Mental Health Software Development Lifecycle 

Management and Project Management Support Contract 

ROCKVILLE, MD (June 28, 2021) – LCG Inc today announced a multimillion-dollar contract to support 
the National Institute of Mental Health (NIMH) in providing Software Development Lifecycle 
Management and Project Management Support.  

“LCG is excited for the tremendous expansion of our application development and PMO support 
profile,” said Conrad Kenley, President & CEO of LCG Inc. “This work addresses our customers’ 
critical mission needs and confirms LCG’s value that we bring to our customers through our 
employees’ hard work and dedication.” 

LCG joins the NIMH Information Technology Branch in supporting software development, 
maintenance, security, and enhancement services required to support the agency’s administrative 
and extramural business processes. Additionally, LCG supports the agency’s Project Management 
Office, managing and executing IT Portfolios and Initiatives, enhancing the NIMH Technology 
Branch’s responsiveness to agency stakeholders. 

 

About the National Institute of Mental Health (NIMH) 

The National Institute of Mental Health (NIMH) is the lead federal agency for research on mental 
disorders. NIMH is one of the 27 Institutes and Centers that make up the National Institutes of 
Health (NIH), the largest biomedical research agency in the world. NIMH is working to transform 
the understanding and treatment of mental illnesses through basic and clinical research, paving 
the way for prevention, recovery, and cure. 

About LCG Inc 

Since 1994, LCG has supported Federal Information & Technology (I&T) Organizations to bring 
precision technology to achieve mission capability and performance success. Our approach centers 
around providing technology as enablers to deliver government services. It has been a priority of 
our firm to bring emerging technology capability to transform how the government operates, 
collaborates, and interacts with citizens. 

Additional details on LCG can be found at https://www.lcginc.com/ 
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